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WEB PAGE POSTING NOTICE 
 
Date 
 
Throughout the school year we will be taking pictures/videos of students as they 
participate in various classroom activities. The pictures may be posted on classroom 
bulletin boards, in the local newspaper, in the district newsletter or on the district website. 
Photos posted on the district website WILL NOT include student names. They may, 
however, include the student’s first name to identify a poem, essay, piece of artwork, or 
some other specific piece of work. Teacher name, class and class period may also be 
listed. 
 
Since our web pages may be visited by people not affiliated with Marshall Public 
Schools, we are notifying parents of this practice. If you do not want your 
son’s/daughter’s picture posted on any district web pages, please complete the form 
below and return it to your school office no later than [DATE]. If you do not return this 
form, we will understand that you give permission for any pictures/videos to be posted as 
stated above. 
 
 
 
After reviewing the above notice, I do not want my child’s picture/video to be used on 
any Marshall school district web pages. I understand that photos may still be posted on 
classroom bulletin boards and in the local paper/news unless specified below. 
 
 
Child’s name: _____________________________ School:  ______________________ 
 
Parent signature: ___________________________________  Date:  ________________ 
 
Comments: 
 
Legal References:  
 
Cross Reference:  
 
Date of Adoption:       December 15, 2010 
 


